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December 16, 2021 

January 10, 2022 OFA Meeting 
CANCELLED 

There will not be an OFA Meeting on January 10, 2022.  The next OFA 
meeting will be February 14, 2022 in Portland, OR.  Further details about the 
meeting will follow.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to call or email me. 

Thank you, and looking forward to seeing you in February.  

Gwendolyn Griffith
Executive Director

For additional information, please contact: 

Gwendolyn Griffith, Executive Director 
Oregon Facilities Authority 

888 SW Fifth Avenue, Suite 1600 
Portland, OR 97204 

Telephone:  (503) 802-5710 
Email:  OFA@tonkon.com 
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